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Notice board: 
End of Topic: 
Our end of topic celebration will be on Tuesday 26th March at 2:30pm. Please join us to support your child 

with a range of activities.  

 

Show and Tell: Please note that there will be no ‘Show and Tell’ next week due to end of topic celebrations.  

 

Library 
The children will have the opportunity to change their library books on Thursday. They are selecting non-

fictions books from the library. Please ensure they are in school on this day. 

 

P.E Kits: We will be sending P.E kits home next week. Please ensure they are returned after the Easter break.  

 

Useful websites:  

www.topmarks.co.uk 

www.purplemash.co.uk  

www.numbots.co.uk  

 

 
 

MATHS 

In maths, the children will begin looking at 

measures. This will include the language of 

length, height, mass and speed. They will 

have the opportunity to make connections 

from previous learning and compare the 

difference between these measures. 

 

English/Topic 
In English, we will be creating our own Dear Zoo books. 

The children will be picking a range of different animals 

that they can describe using adjectives. They will 

suggest why those particular animals would not make a 

good pet.   

In topic, the children will be identifying animals through 

their diets and taking part in an animal poo (not real!) 

experiment. 

 

 
 

Home Learning 

Talk Task: Please could you talk to your child about the different things they have learnt this half term. Can 

they tell describe animals using words such as mammals, reptiles etc. Do they know what animal are carnivores, 

herbivores or omnivores? 

 
Maths Task:  
Please could you help your child to compare two sets of objects and find out the difference between the two sets. This could 

be two groups of pasta, knives and forks, buttons etc. Please encourage them to use a range of language such as more, less, 

fewer, most, equal. 

 
Reading Task:  Please ensure you read with your child every night and record this in their reading record. 
Here are the links for special friends ‘oa’ and ‘ire’ 

 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/kbxHYJWh/N6ddhoSD 

 

 https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/FhGlzM8M/G20rYU6m  
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